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Peter Chanel 

Leader—Ethan Cunningham 

Deputy—Daniel Velasco Bazaldua 

Mary McKillop 

Leader—Shyrah Tuliau-Tua’a 

Deputy—Matthew Matius 

 Francis Xavier 

Leader—Kingston Ryder 

Deputy—Jarmaine Pelipada Brigid 

Leader—Keana Uyami 

Deputy—Ronald Nair 

Thomas 

Leader—Maddison Goldsworthy 

Deputy—Jeydi Parado 

Congratulations to our  

2019 House Leaders 



Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Congratulations to our school leaders I wish them every blessing in their leadership roles in the school. 

 

We had our first meeting of the ‘Friends of the school’ this week, one of the things we discussed is how we 

can come together as a school community to celebrate who we are. More information will be in next 

week’s newsletter. Please mark March 22nd—Friday evening in your calendars. 

 

Please note swimming starts next week for Rooms 1,2,6,7 notices went home with your children. If you 

didn’t receive one please check with your child’s class teacher. 

 

A reminder the questionnaires for our Catholic Review are due in at the end of next week. There are spare 

copies in the office if you need one.  

 

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 

 

 

 

February 

25th   Mon—Swimming for Rms 1,2,6,7 

28th   Thur—Board of Trustees meeting 7:30 

March 

4th  Mon—Swimming begins for Rms 3,4,5 

5th, 6th Tues/Wed—Catholic Review 

6th   Ash Wednesday 

21st  School Community gathering 5-7:30pm 

 
 

Speech and Drama at St Pius School 
During 2019, Speech and Drama 

Classes cannot be held at St Pius School until the 

construction of the new classroom is finished. This is due to 

lack of space. In the meantime if you would like you child 

to  have Speech and Drama lessons this year  Mrs Evans is 

happy to teach the children after school at her home. Please 

contact Margaret Evans 07 843 5656, 021 181 

3096  or mmaryt@hotmail.com  

mailto:mmaryt@hotmail.com

